
SAVE THE DATE 

Parents and Guardians are invited 
to have virtual: 

 
On 

Tuesday, December 1, 2020 

10:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m. 

Come meet and talk with Dr. Smith to have an informal discussion on 
topics and issues impacting our BMES students! 

Don’t forget to bring coffee, tea, latte or water!  

_____________________________________________________________ 

 


